
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/17/2018 10:14:50 AM
Subject: Re: Nishi Patel

Get her info and let's do a letter.
________________________________________
From: Catherine McNicoll
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 10:13 AM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: FW: Nishi Patel

Please advise

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: patelnishi20@gmail.com [mailto:patelnishi20@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 1:00 PM
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Nishi Patel

Greetings, Mr. Bryant,

My name is Nishi Ketankumar Patel (daughter of Ketan Patel-owner of Shiv's Convenience Store on South Main Street-USC Campus).  
I am looking for some help from you sir.

Reason for my email is that I am a graduate student of University of South Carolina. I am currently looking to get into medical school 
and I am currently applying to Francis Marion College (Florence) and Presbyterian College (Clinton) physician assistant studies 
program. Would you be willing to write me a recommendation letter? I would really appreciate your help in any way possible! Thank 
you!

Sincerely,
Nishi Patel.
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